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“HOME OF THE FIGHTING TARPONS” 

 
 

CHARLOTTE HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT PARTICIPATION REQUIREMENTS 
 
Charlotte County Public Schools believes that extracurricular activities play a vital role in enriching 
our students’ high school experience by fostering teamwork, developing leadership skills, and 
building lasting memories. We strongly encourage all students to “get involved and stay involved” 
by exploring interests through the many opportunities available at Charlotte High School. 
 

However, participation in these valuable extra-curricular activities is a privilege that comes with 
responsibilities. Just as Charlotte County Public Schools emphasizes the fundamental importance of 
consistent daily attendance for academic success, Charlotte High School requires that students 
maintain good standing in THREE key areas to be eligible for participation in extra-curriculars.  
 

Requirements: 
 

Attendance 
●​ Absences may not exceed 20% of lost instructional time per period  

Academics 
●​ At least a 2.0 unweighted GPA 
●​ Passing all core classes needed for graduation *If less than a 2.0 weighted GPA, current 

grades need to be 69.5% (equivalent to 2.0) 
●​ No more than one class needed for credit recovery 

 

Discipline 
●​ No zero-tolerance referrals, and no repeat OSS/ISS infractions 

Extracurricular activities/privileges include, but are not limited to: 
●​ Participating in athletics 
●​ Participating in co-curriculars (Band, NJROTC, Theatre) 
●​ Participating in clubs 
●​ Participating in OJT  
●​ Attending Homecoming and Prom 
●​ Utilizing parking privileges on campus 
●​ Maintaining driver’s license (risk of revocation by DMV) 
●​ Attending events at school (athletics/productions/concerts) 

Charlotte High School has high expectations and believes prevention is key. If a student fails to 
meet one of the above requirements, a parent/guardian may reach out to request a meeting with our 
Assistant Principal in charge of activities to develop an improvement plan to help a student get 
back on track. Please call Lauri Kennedy at 941-575-5450, extension 7112 to set up an 
appointment. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and support in ensuring school is a priority for all students and 
families.  


